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Staff's Report on the Status of the Public Utility Commission of Texas' Review of Remedy Plan Performance Metrics

Comes Now the Staff of the Public Service Commission of the State of Missouri and for its Report on the Public Utility Commission of Texas’ Review of Remedy Plan Performance Metrics states:

1. By order titled “ORDER DENYING MOTIONS TO RECONSIDER RECOMMENDATION AND OPENING CASE FOR MONITORING PURPOSES” and dated September 4, 2001, in ordered paragraph no. 3, the Commission ordered “[t]hat this case shall remain open for administrative purposes and for the continued receipt of periodic reports from the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission regarding Southwestern Bell [Telephone Company]’s continued performance.”  In describing the nature of the reports in the subsequent sentence of that ordering paragraph the Commission stated, “The reports should include but not be limited to the results of the six-month performance reviews, any penalties paid to the state treasury as a result of the Performance Remedy Plan, recommendations for reductions of performance measures, and the results of the LMOS database audit in the state of Texas.”

2.
In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff reports on its participation in the three-day workshop held by the Public Utility Commission of Texas as part of a six-month review where proposals to modify version 2.0 of the performance remedy plan of the Texas 271 agreement were considered by numerous telecommunications providers and Texas staff.  Also attending the workshop were members of staff from the Arkansas, Kansas and Oklahoma Commissions.  The Staff also reports on the participating telecommunications providers positions on those proposals as of the end of that workshop, some issues and potential issues the Staff considers significant if these proposals are to be considered for the performance remedy plan of the Missouri 271 agreement, and an indication that the Public Utility Commission of Texas will act in the near future on proposals still in dispute at the conclusion of the workshop.  To assist the Commission, the Staff has included a copy of what is called a mid-level document that provides some explanation of performance measures and a glossary of acronyms prepared by the Staff.


WHEREFORE, the Staff files its Report on the Status of the Public Utility Commission of Texas’ Review of Remedy Performance Metrics.
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